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A few weeks ago, I attended the 63rd Annual SEPA conference. While there, I was 2nd author on 

a poster on research which explored how racism and social dominance orientation were 

predictors for attitudes toward homosexuality. Once again, I was able to discuss research I am 

interested in with fellow researchers. It was a great experience to be able to hear the opinions and 

suggestions from not only researchers from my cohort, but established professionals as well.  

This trip would not have been possible without the assistance I received from the Honors College 

in the form of a travel grant. It is always a pleasure to witness the hundreds, if not thousands, of 

researchers come together to discourse over present issues in the realm of psychology. Thus, I 

would like to deeply thank the Shackouls Honors College for supporting my research travels and 

making my research dreams a reality. 


